Miss Mackenzie-Learning Support Assistant



Dear Year 7 Students,

Hello everyone, I am Lucy and I am fairly new to the Unit. So far, I have really enjoyed my time spent with all the staff and students.

I am excited about meeting you all and getting to know you. You really are going to enjoy your time at Corby Business Academy - we have lots of fun!

You will learn so much and develop some good friendships along the way. I Look forward to meeting you in September.



Likes: Travelling, meeting new people and exploring new places

Dislikes: People feeling sad or left out

Hobbies: Spending lots of nice quality time with family

and friends, yoga, long walks and baking

Favourite Food: A roast dinner, followed by chocolate

cake

My favourite restaurant: Portuguese

Fun fact: I love animals, especially cats!

My 3 tops tips for starting secondary school...

- 1. Always be yourself
- 2. Try to be brave
- 3. Smile and laugh often

Where to find me:

In the Unit Provision

Contact me:

If you have any questions please contact me on the e-mail address below:

Lucy.Mackenzie@corbybusinessacademy.org